August 16, 2018

Attending: Tom, Scott, Alan, Uros, Hannah

Proposed agenda - same as August 2, only this time we should finish revisions of the Sirtfi+ Registry Requirements and have some time to focus on next steps for Sirtfi+ Registry

The group spent the entire time reviewing and suggesting revisions to the Requirements doc. Tom will edit the doc to reflect these changes.